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ALABAMA SHOPPING MALLS TO SHUT DOWN 

APRIL 4, 2020 
  
The health and safety of our patrons, merchants and employees are a top priority, our 

thoughts are with those impacted by the novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) global pandemic. We are 
committed to ensuring the health and safety of all, our teams have been monitoring the situation 
closely and taking precaution measures at all our properties.  

 
In response to growing concerns regarding the spread of COVID-19, Governor Ivey issued 

an Order on April 3, 2020, mandating the closure of all malls in Alabama operated by Namdar 
Realty Group. Pursuant to the Order, the malls will be shut down by close of business, April 4, 
2020.  

 
Namdar Realty Group will continue to monitor the situation closely and ensure compliance 

with all state regulations and government decrees.  We hope to reopen the malls as soon as 
permissible.  

 
Should anyone merchants or employees need immediate assistance or access to the property, 

please contact Mall Security or Mall Management. 
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